
South Borough Primary School

Do you have a child starting school in September 2022?
Come to one of our open mornings to find out more about the unique learning 

opportunities on offer at South Borough Primary School.

Wednesday 10th November - 10am
Tuesday 16th November - 10am
Tuesday 30th November - 10am

South Borough is a GOOD school in all areas (OFSTED, 2018) and                                         
in June 2021 achieved the Wellbeing Award for Schools.

Support          Bravery          Perseverance          Self-reflection

To book a place, please contact the school office on 01622 752161


